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Attn: Ms. Tin Feril (Surveys and Mapping Division)

1 message
Dennis Rabang <dcrabang@yahoo.com> Wed, Apr 6, 2022 at 10:42 AM
Reply-To: Dennis Rabang <dcrabang@yahoo.com>
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Blessed day.
| just would like to follow up my request for a sepia copy of a subdivision map named under Tranquilino Rabang. The
request letter (with attachments) was received on Monday, 04 April 2022 by Mr. Robert Panti and he informed me to
check the status of the request via this email.

Hoping for your kind consideration and update.
With thanks,

Dennis C. Rabang
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